-----Original Message-----
From: Brian Lipscomb 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2007 5:44 PM
To: CBFWA Members
Subject: Urgent Follow-up Request from Brian Lipscomb - Re: Clarification Letter from CBFWA to NPCC on 4/4/07 FPCOB Letter 
CBFWA Members
 
Pursuant to the conference call today, the Members in attendance agreed that CBFWA should consider a supplemental letter to the NPCC, which clarifies the points of Montana Fish, Wildlife & Parks. Attached is a draft letter for your consideration to be submitted by CBFWA to the NPCC. Please review this letter and provide any comments back to trina.gerlack@cbfwa.org by Noon, PDT at which time we will have a 1-hour conference call to pursue consensus on this letter.
 
Urgent Members Teleconference
Tuesday, April 17, 2007
Start Time : 12:00 PM (Pacific Standard Time)
Teleconference: (503) 229-0449 Id: 332754
 
Thank you
Brian Lipscomb, Executive Director
Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority
Cell: (971) 221-6962
Office: (503) 229-0191 
Email: brian.lipscomb@cbfwa.org
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